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6th December 2023 

Christmas Party 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

The children in Key Stage 2 classes will be having their Christmas Party on 

Thursday 21st December. 

 

We would love your child to come to school dressed in party clothes for the 

day and to bring a contribution of party snacks to share e.g. crisps, biscuits.  

We will provide a drink for the children.   

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Warmest wishes, 

 

Key Stage 2 staff 

 

 

 


